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Dear Phil: 

Many thanks for your thoughtfulness in sending 
re the two Jmee braces. 

I am going to try these out and let you know 
the results. Dr. Savastano has also been in 
touch with Jack :Marsh, a merrber of Il'\Y staff 
who is replying to him an Il'\Y behalf. 

With kindest personal regards, I am 
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The Honorable Philip w. N:>er p;rt 
Governor of Rhode Island 
Providence, Rhod.e Island 
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